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June 19,2014

VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

WIC West (Air Docket)

1301 Constitution Avenue NW. - Room 3334
Washington, DC 20004

Attention: Docket ID No. EPA-HQ-OAR-2013-0809

Re: Alliant Energy Corporation Comments on Notice of Data Availability (NODA): The
Environmental Protection Agency’s 2018 Emissions Modeling Platform; Docket ID No. EPA-
HQ-OAR-2013-0809

To Whom It May Concern:

Alliant Energy Corporation (Alliant Energy) respectfully submits comments on the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency’s (EPA’s) NODA for the 2018 Emissions Modeling Platform. Our review indicates
that there are assumptions for future activities in the 2018 Integrated Planning Model (IPM) results
regarding electrical generation units (EGUs) in Alliant Energy’s fleet that are inconsistent with Alliant
Energy’s announced plans.

Alliant Energy is a regulated, investor-owned public utility holding company. Alliant Energy has two
utility subsidiaries — Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) and Wisconsin Power and Light
Company (WPL) — which are engaged primarily in the generation and distribution of electric energy and
the distribution and transportation of natural gas in selected markets in [owa, Minnesota and Wisconsin.

The following comments outline where Alliant Energy’s plans for its generation fleet differ from the 2018
[PM results and provide the basis for the differences.

1. Missing New Unit

Alliant Energy respectfully requests that EPA update the IPM results to include the new Marshalltown
combined-cycle natural gas facility located in Marshalltown, Iowa. IPL began construction on the facility
in June 2014 and plans to begin operation in 2017. The new facility will consist of two combustion
turbines and a combined cycle steam generator with a combined nominal capacity of 600 megawatts.
Currently, the 2018 IPM results do not include the new Marshalltown combined-cycle natural gas facility.

IPL has obtained key regulatory approvals for the new Marshalltown facility. The lowa Utilities Board
(IUB) approved a siting certificate and established ratemaking principles on November 8, 2013. In
addition, the lowa Department of Natural Resources (IDNR) issued a prevention of significant
deterioration (PSD) construction permit for the facility on April 14, 2014. The construction permit
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